THE SMITH FAMILY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

Gordon

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE

26th OF MARCH 2024 AT 2PM
THE CREMATORIUM, MOWBRAY ROAD, PETERBOROUGH.

You are welcome to join us for an Afternoon Tea Buffet in The Orton
Suite at Orton Hall Hotel, TheVillage, Orton Longueville,
Peterbrough from 3PM.

If you would like to join us after the service please let us know so
we can confirm with the venue. Thank you.
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